
 

 

OCA AWARDS RECOGNITION 

FOR 2020 

Hello Everyone, 

 

This is the time of year when we are preparing for the Annual Awards 

Banquet.  Sadly, as with so many other events, we will not be able to celebrate 

together.   

 

We would like to help each cemetery to provide their own celebration for their 

Family Service Advisors and other Special Employees.  This might be a good 

year to recognize all of your staff for working diligently through the 2020 

COVID crisis. 

 

If you will complete the necessary forms which are available on the OCA 

website, we would like to order and distribute the plaques for your award 

winners to use during your private celebrations.  Please get these to us by  

February 15, 2021 so we can get these ordered.  We would also like to supply 

everyone with a full list of award winners and a way to  congratulate each 

other.  The list of award winners will be posted on the OCA website.  More 

info to come. 

 

So let’s make the best of these circumstances, celebrate last year’s successes 

and prepare for a 2021 COMEBACK!  Get those forms in as soon as you can 

and we’ll keep everyone posted as to and estimated ship date so you can begin 

making plans. 

 

Good luck and hoping everyone stays safe and has a great 2021. 

 

Kirk Roberts, OCA Board Member/Past President 

Sherwood Memorial Gardens 


